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Federal Property Management Regulations § 101–25.101–5 

(7) Where market conditions are such 
that supply through storage and issue 
is required to assure adequate supply. 

(8) Where stocking of supplies and 
equipment necessary for implementa-
tion of emergency plans is required for 
an indefinite period. 

§ 101–25.101–3 Supply through consoli-
dated purchase for direct delivery 
to use points. 

The following criteria shall govern in 
determining whether an item can be 
most advantageously supplied through 
consolidated purchase for direct deliv-
ery to use points: 

(a) The items shall be equipment or 
supply items of such a character that 
it is feasible to forecast requirements 
for delivery to specific use points; and 

(b) Conditions exist where any of the 
following factors requires consolidated 
purchasing of such items for direct de-
livery to use points— 

(1) Where greatest price advantage, 
both direct and indirect costs consid-
ered, is obtainable through large defi-
nite quantity purchasing. 

(2) Where an item is of special manu-
facture or design and is not readily 
available from commercial sources. 

(3) Where market conditions are such 
that central procurement is required to 
assure adequate supply. 

(4) Where contracts for production 
quantities are necessary to secure 
timely deliveries and advantageous 
prices. 

(5) Where the quantity is large 
enough to assure lowest transportation 
costs or, conversely, where transpor-
tation costs for small quantity redis-
tribution are so excessive that it is not 
feasible to store and issue the items. 

§ 101–25.101–4 Supply through indefi-
nite quantity requirement con-
tracts. 

The following criteria shall govern in 
determining whether an item can be 
most advantageously supplied through 
the medium of indefinite quantity re-
quirement contracts covering specific 
periods and providing for delivery to 
use points as needs arise: 

(a) The item shall be such a char-
acter that— 

(1) Handling on a storage and issue 
basis is not economically sound, under 
the criteria prescribed in § 101–25.101–2; 

(2) Rate of use and frequency of or-
dering at use points is estimated to be 
sufficient to warrant the making of in-
definite quantity requirement con-
tracts; 

(3) It is either not feasible to forecast 
definite requirements for delivery to 
specific use points (as in the case of 
new items initially being introduced 
into a supply system), or no advantage 
accrues doing so; and 

(b) Industry distribution facilities 
are adequate properly to serve the use 
points involved; and 

(c) Conditions exist where any of the 
following factors requires the main-
taining of indefinite quantity require-
ments contracts— 

(1) Advantage to the Government is 
greater than would be secured by defi-
nite quantity procurements by indi-
vidual offices or agencies (the deter-
mining consideration being one of 
overall economy to the Government, 
rather than one of direct comparison of 
unit prices of individual items obtain-
able through other methods of supply); 
or no known procurement economies 
would be effected but the requirements 
of offices of agencies can best be served 
by indefinite quantity requirements 
contracts. 

(2) Acute competitive bidding prob-
lems exist because of highly technical 
matters which can best be met on a 
centralized contracting basis. 

(3) The item is proprietary or so com-
plex in design, function, or operation 
as to be noncompetitive and procure-
ment can best be performed on a cen-
tralized contracting basis. 

§ 101–25.101–5 Supply through local 
purchase. 

The following criteria shall govern in 
determining whether an item should be 
supplied through local purchase: 

(a) Urgency of need requires local 
purchase to assure prompt delivery; 

(b) The items are perishable or sub-
ject to rapid deterioration which will 
not permit delay incident to shipment 
from distant points; 

(c) The local purchase is within ap-
plicable limitation established by the 
agency head; or 

(d) Local purchase will produce the 
greatest economy to the Government. 
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